
Welcome Manoa Families! 
Welcome back and if you are new to Manoa, welcome to the Manoa Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)!

Please visit often and find out what is going on in Manoa & look for additional links at the bottom of our page. We hope you 
made it out to the Back to School Social and hope to see you at the Back to School Nights September 13th (K-2nd grade) and 
September 15th (3th-5th grades).

Who are we? 

 All Manoa parents/guardians & teachers

 nonprofit, volunteer organization

 5 elected officers: President, Vice President, Treasurer, Recording & Recognition Secretary

 about 50 committee chair persons

 a faculty representative & the Principal (all staff are welcome to attend meetings and events)

What do we do?

 build closer relationships between the home and the school through events & communication

 support the school through services, gifts & supplies

 hold monthly PTO meetings (meet parents, learn about Manoa, get involved in decisions)

 How do we do it?

 PTO registration (PTO manager, web-based)                                                                                                                     get
connected: option to be listed in the school directory                                                                                                         
get involved: volunteer options for the PTO and school (anytime is appreciated)                                                                 
get informed: optional emails from PTO & homeroom parents                                                                                          

 Volunteers                                                                                                                                                                                
Choose volunteer interest in the PTO registration                                                                                                                   
Field trip chaperones & homeroom parents need three clearances

 Fundraising                                                                                                                                                                              
EZ fundraising                                                                                                                                                                         
Other fundraisers                                                                                                                                                                  
Fall fair (main fundraiser)

If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns please send an email to manoaptohavertown@gmail.com.                            
We are looking forward to a great year.                                                                                                                                                

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                                          
Manoa PTO Board                                                                                                                                                                           
201 S. Manoa Road                                                                                                                                                             
Havertown, PA 19083                                                                                                                                                                    
Manoa PTO (facebook, pinterest & instagram) 
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